
To: City Council
From: Mayor Jerry Munson
Date: November 7, 2001
Ref: Appointment to Planning Commission

I am recommending the Council ratify the appointment of Ida
Marie Fast Wolf to represent Ward Four on the Rapid City
Planning Commission.  She will complete the unexpired term of
Karri Tschetter who recently resigned. The term will run until
July 2002.
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